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License: 15-21451-01
Docket: 30-20872/85-01

Radiography Inspection, Inc.
ATTN: Orville McBride, President
202 S. Virginia Street
P. O. Box 1850
Liberal, Kansas 67901

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of February 15 and April 23, 1985, in response to
our letter and the attached Notice of Violation dated February 15, 1985, and
our request for additional information dated April 8,1985. As a resulti
of our review, we find additional information, as discussed with Mr. Orville
McBride during a telephone call on April 30, 1985, is needed. Specifically,
with regard to your response to Item 5,- we need to know that you have obtained
NRC certificate of compliances for each model of Type B shipping containers
used in your operations. We also need to know if you have established an
approved quality assurance program for your Department of Transportation
specification containers required by 10 CFR 71.12. An example of such a
program is enclosed. Finally, we need to know what steps will be taken to
prevent further violations of the regulations pertaining to the transportation
of radioactive material. A summary of such regulations for radiography devices
is contained in the enclosed Information Notice.

Please provide the supplemental information within 10 days of your receipt
of this letter so that we can continue our review of this matter.

Sincerely,

original signed Br.

R. J. Everett, Acting Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and

Safeguards Branch

Enclosures:
1. Example Quality Assurance Program
2. IE Information Notice 81-02
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